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National Grandparents Day

We at NHC would like to wish all grandparents a Happy National Grandparents Day.

You are a blessing to all your surrounding generations. We recognize you for your love,

wisdom, and care not only today but year-round.

NHC's Top Dog 

It’s time to vote for NHC’s TOP DOG! We have had a company-wide internal

“competition” to answer the question “Who is NHC’s Top Dog?” with the winner winning

a Chewy gift card.  The decision was hard, but after multiple submissions, the dogs

were narrowed down to the Top 30. Cast your vote for who you think should be NHC’s

Top Dog! We will leave voting open until September 22nd. We will announce the NHC



Top Dog Winner in next month’s newsletter! VOTE HERE! 

Fall Prevention Week

Fall Prevention Week is the national health campaign to raise awareness around falls

health and injury prevention. At NHC we are committed to lowering risks the falls and
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Thank you,

Reed Bentzinger

injury prevention from any incidents that may occur. Take a look out our latest blog post

on how to reduce the risk of falls. Click HERE to read more about Fall Prevention

Awareness.
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